                                        NGA ALUMNI ASSOCIATION

                                       MEMBERSHIP INFORMATION

At the suggestion of NGA Director Long, the National Geospatial-Intelligence Alumni Association (NGAA) was formed in late 2011.  It currently has two Chapters:  The East Chapter located in the Washington, D.C. area with over 250 members and the West Chapter located in the St. Louis area with over 340 members.   

The Chapters have existed since the 1970s, under previous names, and serve to bring together current and former members and associates of NGA and its predecessor organizations.  The East Chapter has spring and fall luncheons, while the West Chapter has quarterly luncheons.  The West Chapter also has very active golfing and bowling programs.  Both chapters publish newsletters to keep the membership informed of association events and activities and milestones in the lives of it members – a great way to stay in touch.
In addition to its social function, NGAA supports NGA in various ways.  Each year, NGAA honors an NGA employee who has contributed significantly to the Agency’s mission and also to the honoree’s community.  NGAA has participated in the NGA Family Resource Group, conducted interviews for the NGA Oral History Program, contributed articles to the Pathfinder, and collaborated in the preparation of NGA exhibits marking significant historic events.  NGAA also supports the NGA Hall of Fame with nominations. 

NGAA interacts with other Intelligence Community alumni groups through the Intelligence Community Alumni Network (ICAN), providing additional linkage with former colleagues.

NGAA welcomes your membership and participation to continue important associations with colleagues.  More information on NGAA can be found at its website: www.ngaalumni.org.  Chapter information and membership applications can be found at www.ngaaeast.org* and www.ngaawest.org.   The following may also be contacted for information on the Chapters:  Ange Meoli (East) at 410-531-2523 and Jimmie Hilterbrand (West) at 636-296-7487.   A membership form is on the reverse side.
There is also another retiree group, currently unaffiliated with NGA, known as the Association of Mapping Seniors (AMS) (http://mappers.org).
*The Constellation Federal Credit Union (CFCU) is a sponsor of the NGAA-East chapter.  CFCU will pay for the current $40.00 lifetime membership fee in the NGAA-East chapter for any new applicant who has been a Credit Union member in good-standing for a minimum of two years, and if CFCU has not previously funded the applicant’s membership in AMS.  We thank CFCU for its support.  Please visit the CF CU website: https://www.constellationfcu.org
